Penola

CATHOLIC COLLEGE
EST. 1995

August 7, 2023

Dear Families,

A reminder that this Thursday August 10, 2023 the College will be conducting Family Partnership
Meetings from 3pm.

As a result, all students will be dismissed at 2:20pm on August 10, 2023.

If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Erin Bonavia at the
College.

Yours sincerely,
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Ms Erin Bonavia

Deputy Principal
Senior Campus

T +613 9301 2777 Po Box 637, Glentoy, Junior Campus (Years 7-8) Senior Campus (Years 9-12)
F +61 3 9301 2770 Victoria, Australia, 3046 35 William Street, ) G n Stree

E principal@penolavic.edu.au Glenroy, Victoria, 03 ows, Victoria,

www.penolavic.edwau ; )
Vipenolavice : Australia, 3046 Australia, 3047




